
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 10, 2013 
 

Item 32, Report No. 52, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan on December 10, 2013, as follows: 
 
By approving the following: 
 
That Communication C4 from Mr. Tony Maraschiello, Chateau Drive, dated November 26, 2013, be 
received. 
 
 
 
32 TRAFFIC STUDY ON KINGSVIEW DRIVE AT CASANOVA DRIVE 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor DeFrancesca, dated November 26, 2013: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

Submitted by Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca 
 

Whereas, a number of residents from the surrounding area have met with the local Councillor 
and staff onsite to communicate concerns regarding safety issues with this section of road; and 
 
Whereas, a petition from the community has been received with 60 signatures and is on file with 
the City Clerk’s office; and 
 
Whereas, Fossil Hill Public School, St. Veronica Catholic Elementary School and Kingsview Park 
are readily accessible from this intersection; and 
 
It is therefore recommended that, staff bring forward a report to a future Committee of the 
Whole meeting reviewing pedestrian and traffic activity on Kingsview Drive in the vicinity of 
Casanova Drive 

 
 


